STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

ROY COOPER J.R. “JOEY” HOPKINS
GOVERNOR SECRETARY

March 25, 2024

NOTIFICATION OF REJECTION

PLCL Contracting, LLC
PO BOX 282
Ayden, NC 28513

Contract No.: D3POC0192 & D3POC0193

WBS Element: On Call

Counties: Brunswick & New Hanover

TIP #: N/A

Description: On Call Light Duty Maintenance Crew — SBE Federal Work
ATTN.:

This is to inform you that the Division has rejected your bids on the subject projects Let on
03/21/2024. Your bids are considered irregular due to exceeding $1 million for an SBE Let
project.

Sincerely,

DocuSigned by:

Qom atlaun () MitlelL
onathan W. Nitchell

Division Contract Engineer

cc: D. Chad Kimes, PE
Caitlin Melvin, PE
Katie E. Hite, PE
Anthony Law
Trevor Carroll, PE

Mailing Address: Telephone: (910) 341-2001 Location:
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